
Flash Traffic #10-03-2023 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #10-03-2023 

Date:      10/30/2023 

Subject: USAA 5K Run / Veterans Event 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

This coming Saturday, November 4th, USAA is sponsoring a 5K Run and Veterans Recognition event 
for their employees. Perch Base has been invited to attend as a visitor and will bring our Submarine 
Float for a static display. The event will take place at the USAA facility located at 1 Norterra 
Parkway, Phoenix, AZ, 85085.  The Submarine Float will arrive at about 7:00 am and set up near the 
5K race starting line. The 5K run will start at 9:00 am and finish at 11:00 am. There are over 400 
employees registered for this event.  We need to know if you plan on attending and can assist with 
setting up and breaking down the static display. The USAA must have a list of the vendors/visitors 
for security and parking planning. Ergo, if you plan to attend, send an email confirmation to 
communications@perch-base.org by NLT COB this Wednesday, November 1st.  Upon arrival you will 
need to check in with security and receive directions for parking. This is an opportunity with 
Veteran’s Day right around the corner to tell our stories, answer inquiries about submarine 
nomenclature, and life as a bubblehead. If attending, your prompt response would be appreciated. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
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